Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Section 38 & Section 278 Schemes
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information on all Section 38 & Section 278 technical approvals granted from the 1st October 2024 – 31st December 2024. In the interest of protecting our environment, I would like to request that the above information is sent to info@rsbonds.co.uk. 

Answer:

There were no Section 38 or Section 278 issued between the above dates.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
